Andrew Easterling

From: Patricia M. Barajas

Sent: Monday, February 05, 2018 9:20 PM **To:** James Serrano; Andrew Easterling

Cc: Crissy White

Subject: Fwd: Traffic & Transportation Commission, Ambrose Drive Calming Study/Plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

FYI.

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Margaret Mayfield <margaret_mayfield@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 7:06:03 PM

To: Patricia M. Barajas

Subject: Traffic & Transportation Commission, Ambrose Drive Calming Study/Plan

Dear Ms. Barajas & Commissioners,

I am writing in support of the plan to reduce speeding on Ambrose Drive. I live at 774 Ambrose Drive in Salinas. I've lived here since 2003.

Speeding cars have been a longstanding problem & I support the installation of speed cushions & other measures to slow down drivers & save lives.

Please move forward & complete this effort. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Margaret Corlett Mayfield

Sent from my iPhone

From: Paula Donohue <<u>ejsmama@hotmail.com</u>>

Sent: Saturday, February 3, 2018 8:36 AM

To:

Subject: Traffic Calming Plan for Ambrose Dr. /February 8th hearing

Dear Traffic and Transportation Commission:

I am writing this to support the Traffic Calming Plan for Ambrose Dr.. As a long-time resident of this street, we have watched the traffic evolve into something that has taken on a life of its own. We are hoping the next generation of children that are raised on this street will have a safer situation than what currently exists. Our own children have had pets hit right in front of them. They have had sporting equipment run over , and in some instances, simply stolen. Needless to say, playing in front of our own home became taboo.

Please support this plan.

Thank you for all the work you have done on this traffic calming issue. It is sincerely appreciated. Paula Donohue

February 4, 2018

Salinas Traffic & Transportation Commission 200 Lincoln Ave. Salinas CA 93901

Subject: Letter of support

Dear Salinas Traffic & Transportation Commission,

I am writing on behalf of the citizens of Ambrose drive who voted overwhelmingly in support of the installation of speed cushions to calm the issue we have been dealing with for many years. Those of us who have small children cannot use our front yards for enjoyment because of the reckless speeders who sometimes exceed speeds of 60 MPH. I have tried placing visual alert signs warning people there are kids at play. Some drivers ran it over and just kept zooming by. I remember visiting my grandmother in this home where I currently reside when I was a young kid. Even at that time I wasn't allowed to play in the front yard, so this has been an ongoing issue for over 30 years. I am the father of a 6-year-old active boy, my greatest fear is of him getting hurt or killed by a reckless speeder. I urge you to please vote yes in support of the safety of our neighborhood. A yes vote will ensure that our future generations will not have to live in fear in our own front yards.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Manuel Ortega